
 
Democratiseun Letter to Mr Noam Chomsky Dated: 04.02.09 
 
Dear Mr Chomsky, 
 
Allow us sir to start this letter by stating that, having followed your political views 
and convictions for many years, we have nothing but admiration for your clarity of 
vision both in the areas of politics and economics not only relating to the affairs of 
this country but also in the problems facing the world at large. 
 
It is because of this fact that we have decided to take the liberty to write to you about 
an important matter which has occupied our minds for a very long time.  
 
As you are well aware, we live in a world full of abominations. Unnecessary wars, 
injustice, global starvation, aids, impending environmental disasters and abuse of 
basic human rights are just a few to mention and any decent human beings with an 
average degree of intelligence can not but wonder what could or should be done to 
improve matters. We have come to the conclusion that the right place to start the 
radical change needed is the United Nations organisation, but not with its present 
structure which is uniquely unjust and manifestly undemocratic. 
 
We believe passionately that the restructuring of the United Nations organisation, as 
the most important international institution in the world with a view to democratizing 
it is the right place to start if we are ever to change the world for the better. 
 
For the sake of brevity we attach our letter to the secretary general of United Nations 
with regards to the democratisation of that organization and also their reply, a brief 
mission statement of our campaign and finally our letter to the president elect of the 
United States of America Mr Obama the contents of which letters we hope is self 
explanatory, and all of which relate to our firm belief that this important institution 
needs to be radically restructured. 
 
We hope, if you agree with this campaign, and approve the basic idea, you will 
support and indeed guide and lead us in the right direction with a view to achieving 
some meaningful progress in our ideals. Your comments and criticisms would be 
highly valued and welcomed and will help us plan our future strategies. 
 
 
With kindest regards 
 
 
Yours sincerely   
Democratiseun.org 
 
 Attachments:     

1. My letter to the president of the United States of America 
           2. My letter to the secretary general of the United Nations 

                                            3. His reply 
             4. A brief mission statement of our campaign  


